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My call name is Buddy Rampersaud and I’m a 77 year old who moved into my 

apartment at Cannery Row in June of 2020,year later, I became totally dependent on 

using a walker, my building at 22555 SW Highland Drive is not totally disabled 

friendly as it requires someone to hold open, in fairness to current owners I have not 

addressed this with them as they are difficult to reach. 

My concerns are the ongoing rent increases and without any concerns about people. 

They are simply displacing seniors and creating problems for all to make money. 

Politicians please do your job and stop taking money from these people. 

Buddy Rampersaud  


